
Annual Report of Mayo County Council required under 

the Protected Disclosures Act 2014 

As required under section 22 of the Protected Disclosures Act 2014, Mayo County Council 

wishes to provide its Annual Report relating to Protected Disclosures. 

 

Mayo County Council confirms that the no Protected Disclosures were received in 2020. 

 

Consequently, no action was required to be taken by Mayo County Council in relation to 

Protected Disclosures. 
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